From:

To:

"!lcensing.services@tmbc.gov.uk" < licensing.services@tmbc.gov.uk>

Date: Subject: 15/01/2013 11:28 Policy changes

Hello .

Apologies for not being able to attend the drivers meeting on 15.01.13. Just a quick message to object to points 9.4.6 and 9.9.2 regarding folding seats and window access along the vehicle. The vehicle I drive has a folding seat in the middle and windows the open in the front only. Please review this policy change as it has the potential to put me out of work.

Regards Brian Leyton

Sent from my iPad